Debra Thomeson

From: Jeff Meucci <jrmeucciscuba@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 7:18 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: FW: Letter of interest to serve on the Library Board

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: elisa teodori

Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2019 7:04 PM

To: jrmeucciScuba@gmail.com

Subject: Letter of interest to serve on the Library Board

Dear Assembly,

| am Elisa Teodori, | come from Italy and have been living in Petersburg for the past 5 years. | am very grateful
to have found this place and its loving, inspiring community.

| am writing to express my interest to become part of the library board, filling the position that just opened till
next election.

| feel this is a good opportunity for me to get more involved in the community, being part of the important
service the library offers to us, and to give a little back to this town that has given me so much.

Thank you!
Sincerely,

Elisa Teodori
(907-518-4670)



